
Livonia Goodfellows, Inc. 
P.O. Box 51982 

Livonia, Michigan 48151 
Voice Mail:  (313) 438-0862 
www.livoniagoodfellows.org 

 

 
October 10, 2018 
 
 

Dear Livonia Business, 
 
The Livonia Goodfellows is a city endorsed, 100% volunteer based, nonprofit 501.C.3 organization whose 
purpose is to provide Christmas for financially deprived Livonia families and their children. Our motto is “No Child 
Without A Christmas”. In 2017, our organization assisted 256 families with 627 children. 
 
A significant portion of our fundraising comes from our annual paper sale to the public. It gives us the opportunity 
to inform the public about our organization and our efforts to assist the community. The City of Livonia Ordinance 
does not permit solicitation on public streets. Thus, we are completely dependent upon private businesses 
allowing us to solicit donations through our paper sale. 
 
The Livonia Goodfellows are requesting permission for its volunteers to sell our annual newspaper near the 
entrance to your business on Saturday, December 1, 2018, from approximately 8:00 am to 3:30 pm. The Livonia 
Goodfellows carries its own liability insurance. We would be happy to provide a copy of the insurance certificate if 
you contact us at the phone number or e-mail listed below. 
 
Additionally, unlike the Salvation Army whose campaign runs mid-November through December 24, the Livonia 
Goodfellows only sell our papers once a year. Your consideration, if you work with the Salvation Army, to have 
them at your location after 3:30 pm on this date (December 1st) only would be appreciated. 
 
Please indicate below your permission to sell our papers at your location and mail the completed form back to us 
in the enclosed envelope. If you prefer, you may e-mail the information requested below to 
gault_terri@yahoo.com. It is very important to return your permission no later than Friday, November 2, 
2016, in order to assist us in planning our sales locations. Your support of our organization and our 
community is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call Terri Gault at (734) 649-
0647. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jodee Hall, President 
Livonia Goodfellows, Inc. 
 

 

____  Yes, you have permission to sell papers near one of our entrances on Saturday, December 3, 2016. 
 
____  No, permission is denied. 
 
 

Site Name:    
 
Signature:   ________________________________  Date: __________________________________ 
 

Printed Name: ______________________________   Saturday Hours: _________________________ 
 
Phone Number:  ____________________________   Email: _________________________________ 


